Jan 27th 2020

WIMESSA Report for AUS Council 

· We held a Persian Coffee Hour on January 24th 2020, with the McGill Iranian Students’ Association.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our next coffee hour will likely be held with the North African Students’ Association.

Respectfully Submitted, 
Andreas Koch
WIMESSA VP External

